
 

 

 

 

Rob Mattei, GREDA 
420 N Pokegama Ave 
Grand Rapids MN  55744  
 
Subject: Request for Space at Central School for Free Range Food Co-op CIC 
Headquarters 

Dear Rob, 

On behalf of the Free Range Food Co-op Community Investment Campaign (CIC) Team, I 
am reaching out to formally request the use of space at Central School to serve as our 
campaign headquarters from April 1 to July 30, 2025. 

As we work to engage the community and raise investment in our cooperative, having a 
dedicated space will be essential for hosting meetings, coordinating outreach efforts, and 
ensuring the success of our campaign. Central School’s location and accessibility make it 
an ideal place for us to connect with community members and organize our work 
effectively. 

We would appreciate the opportunity to discuss any available space and the terms of use 
at your earliest convenience. Please let us know if there are any requirements or steps we 
need to take to move forward with this request. 

Thank you for your time and consideration. We look forward to your response! 

Best regards, 
 

 

Becky LaPlant 
Free Range Food Co-op CIC Team Lead 

 


